
        Spring Newsletter

Dates to Remember

April 6 - On-line Registration begins

May 7 - Hockey Banquet	 	 	 	 April - Permission to skate form	 	

May 15 - Deadline for Early registration discount	 AGM - May 26 @ 7 - 9 pm

www.midlandminorhockey.ca
“Play Every Game as if it’s your last one.” - Guy Lafleur

Another great hockey season has 
skated, shot, and passed by.  It 
was great to see so many smiling 
faces from our hockey players 
throughout the year, as well as 
meet so many parents and 
community partners.  The hockey 
arena is truly a great gathering 
place and the hockey players take 
advantage of it to play with their 
teammates and new friends. Our 
organization will celebrate this 
season on Thursday, May 7 at our 
banquet. 

Even though Championships are 
not the only reason to celebrate, I 
would like to take this opportunity 
to recognize the accomplishments 
of some of our teams. 
Congratulations to our Novice 
Rep team for their success at 
winning the Georgian Bay‘A’ 
Championship and the OMHA 
Championship.  The Novice LL 
#2 team for being the Georgian 
Bay Triangle ‘B’ Consolation 
Finalists. The Atom Rep team for 
winning the Georgian Bay ‘A’ 
Consolation Finals. The Atom LL 
#1 team for being the Georgian 
Bay Triangle ‘C’ Champions.  The 
Pee Wee Rep team for being the  
Georgian Bay ‘A’ Consolation 
Finalists. 

The Bantam Rep team for being 
Georgian Bay ‘A’ Finalists. The 
Bantam LL #3 team for being the 
Georgian Bay Triangle ‘A’ 
Champions. The Bantam LL #2 
team for being the Georgian Bay 
Triangle ‘B’ Champions. The 
Midget Rep team for winning the 
Georgian Bay ‘B’ Championship.  
The Midget LL #2 team for being 
the Georgian Bay Triangle ‘B’ 
Consolation Champions.
Registration Fees
We are pleased to announce that 
there will be a fee decrease for the 
2015-2016 hockey season.  On-
line registration begins on April 
6th.  In order to receive the Early 
Bird Discount, please register and 
submit payment by May 15, 2015.
Details can be found on the 
MMHA website under the 
Registration Tab.

Thank You
It was great to see so many 
smiling faces at our Tyke banquet 
before the March Break and the 
support from our new coaches and 
parents to the MMHA 
organization.  Thank you for your 
patience with the players and the 
progress they made throughout the 
year was fantastic. 
As another hockey season closes, 
I would again like to thank all of 

our coaches, executive, sponsors 
and other volunteers for all the 
time they spend in order for our 
youth to participate in the exciting 
sport of hockey.  Giving them the 
opportunity to remain active, build 
relationships with their peers and 
learn valuable skills in order to 
carry forward in their futures.  I 
would like to wish all of our 
graduating players and coaches 
best of luck in their future 
endeavors. I hope that your 
experience with MMHA is one 
that they will cherish.  Your time 
and efforts with the organization 
is much appreciated.  

Please continue to visit the 
Midland Minor Hockey website 
for any information about 
registration.  
There are also still a few 
Executive Positions available 
for the 2015-16 season such as 
Local League Convenor, Midget 
Director, Risk Management 
Director, Novice Director, Pee 
Wee Director. 
On behalf of the MMHA 
Executive, have a safe summer, 
full of activity or relaxation.

Yours in Hockey, 
Adam Schaap 
MMHA President
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